
Dear Committee,  
 
I don't know of one citizen that has testified in support of these maps.  At the public comment meetings 
I attended, not one person spoke in favor.  Excellent arguments were made and were apparently 
ignored. There is one thing I know.  The citizens of this state want fairly drawn districts that show no 
favoritism towards one side or the other and comply with the law.  These maps do neither, which is why 
NH is being sued.  Who will have to foot those legal bills, the taxpayer?  Because this illegal redistricting 
will be struck down in court and yet again taxpayer money will have been wasted.  I urge you to 
OPPOSE: SB 240 and SB 241 and SUPPORT: SB 253 and SB 254. 
 
Darla Bruno 
21 Spencer St. 
#113  
Lebanon, NH 03766 


